From: Stewart McGarrity
Sent: 12 March 2008 07:40

To: Steven Bell Subject: FW: Close

FYI - Follow up from last night's CEC meeting.

S

From: Alan Coyle [mailto:Alan.Coyle@edinburgh.gov.uk]

Sent: 11 March 2008 18:30

To: Stewart McGarrity; Graeme Bissett (external contact); Susan Clark

Cc: Donald McGougan; Colin MacKenzie; Rebecca Andrew; Duncan Fraser - CEC; Andrew Holmes; Gill Lindsay

Subject: Close

Stewart/Graeme/Susan,

Thanks for the briefing. In order for CEC to approve the ITA, we need the following

- A letter from Willie stating that **tie** consider the deal with BBS/CAF represents value for money in terms price, scope and programme and it is the appropriate time to release the ITA. Assurance is also required on the outstanding risks and that the level of risk allowance, as determined by the QRA is appropriate, as detailed in Stewart's email and that the price is now fixed (excluding know estimated costs).
- Redraft of DLA letter (to align risks with QRA) and close report, following Graeme's discussion with Gill tomorrow.

Alan

Alan Coyle | Finance Manager (Tram Project) | Financial Services | City Development Team | Level 2/5 Waverley Court | 4 East Market St EH8 8BG | alan.coyle@edinburgh.gov.uk |

This email and files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the individual or organisation to whom they are addressed.

If you have received this eMail in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it without using, copying, storing, forwarding or disclosing its contents to any other person.

The Council has endeavoured to scan this eMail message and attachments for computer viruses and will not be liable for any losses incurred by the recipient.
